
 

Council #6463 Newsletter ~June 2021 
 

Next:  Business mtg Tues July 13; officer mtg at 6:30? regular at 7:00 pm at St. Patrick’s 

Knightly N ews 
 

❖ Hue, our seminarian for the summer, spoke briefly on his background and ideas that he has for growing 
the faith in our parish, e.g. doing the Rosary before masses and more attendance at Eucharistic 
Adoration. 

❖ A parish picnic will be held on Saturday July 31st at St. Michaels in Dane.  They are trying to revive and 
event there that was once held annually. 

❖ The Council of Catholic women are looking for physical and financial help for upcoming celebration of 
priest ordination the weekend of June 26. 

❖ We discussed planning/budgeting for the 50th anniversary KC banquet to be held in 2023.  A committee 
will need to be formed in the near future. 

❖ Congratulations to the slate of officers officially elected at the June mtg and the slate of program 
directors for the new fraternal year.  Thank you to all individuals for stepping up to each of your 
planned positions.  The installation of officers will take place tentatively at the July 13 meeting. 

❖ Just a reminder that if any Knight knows of a person in financial distress due to Covid 19 or other 
hardship, we can make a request to the State Charity Fund for a possible disbursement. 

❖ We have begun our brat sales again at the Piggly Wiggly.  We are planning for dates July 2/3.  Thanks 
to Tubby Schroeder for coordinating and others for helping out.  Please consider helping out for future 
dates as we desperately need additional members to spread the workload. 

❖ Planning for the District 43 mtg to be held in Waunakee on July 8th. 

❖ KC family picnic tentatively planned for Tues Aug 10 th at St. Patrick’s in lieu of the regular mtg.  Bill 
Holler and Len Hendricks will chair.  

 

 

Knights of Columbus 
Charity Unity Fraternity Patriotism 



 
 Elected Officers for the 2021/2022 fraternal year: 
 
Grand Knight – Mike McGrath 
Deputy Grand Knight – Dean Winters 
Financial Secretary – Len Hendricks 
Chancellor – Will Wolske 
Recorder – Joe Morgan 
Treasurer – David E. Munz 
Lecturer –  
Advocate – Mark Nolden 
Warden – Ken Clemens 
Inside Guard – Vince Miller 
Outside Guard – Lloyd Kippley 
Trustees – David L. Munz, Bob Theel, Tubby Schroeder 

Offerings of Prayer 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Tom Karls 
Tom Karls’ sister Joan 
Vince and Judy Miller 
Ken Clemens’ mother, Gloria 
 

Service Program Personnel for the new fraternal year are as 
follows: 
 
Program Director:  Dean Winters 
Faith Director:  Mike McGrath 

 

Community Director:  Jason McGrath 
Family Director:  Joe Morgan 
Life Director:  Ken Clemens 
Membership Director:  Bill Holler 
Retention Chairman:  Tubby Schroeder 

 

  
  

 

 

 


